
REVISED 
 

RE: Item #6 STA Board Meeting April 8, 2021 

Attached to the staff report for Item #6 are three Capital Allocation and Expenditure Contracts, one of 

which is for the City of Sacramento. 

The contract incorporates a project description (Section 2) which is currently incorrect - it reads: Project 

design, environmental clearance, and construction to restore the historic train station at 5th & I Streets 

in downtown Sacramento; construct a modern intermodal passenger transfer facility; and integrate the 

facility with planned adjacent development.  

 

The correct description is - Analysis, coordination, evaluation of alternatives, legal agreements and 

documents to create a new regional governance structure for the management and expansion of 

Intermodal Station, including regional rail, light rail, intra-city transit, local transit, and multi-modal 

connections associated with the Sacramento Valley Station and its facilities. 

During today’s meeting we will ask the Board to approve the Contract for the City of Sacramento with 

the updated language. 

 

Thank you, 

Timothy Jones 

Sacramento Transportation Authority 


